


Boeing Model 707-138 Jet Stratoliner

This document was produced for Qantas Empire Airways Ltd by the Boeing Airplane 
Company, Transport Division, Service Training And Publications Unit - May 1958.

I was given this document by a retired Qantas Radio Operator in 1965 and it has been in 
my possession ever since.

It is a very rare document and it clearly demonstrates that Boeing referred to this 
particular aircraft as a ‘Stratoliner’ - a term that has been hotly disputed by a number of 
so-called reputable aviation writers in recent years. Whilst the term ‘Stratoliner’ was 
subsequently dispensed with at a later date it was certainly used in official Boeing 
publications of the time.


































































































































